
 

 

Kathleen M. Gentile-Klein 
45 Erieview Plaza 
Room 1500 
Cleveland, OH  44114 

T: 216.822.2395 
F: 216.822.5722 
Kg7214@att.com 

September 29, 2008 
 
 
 
 
Renee’ J. Jenkins, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 13th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793 
 
RE:   Change in Boundaries between Two Exchanges of AT&T Ohio 
 Case No.   08-1132-TP-ACB 
   90-5032-TP-TRF 
 
Dear Ms. Jenkins: 
 
AT&T Ohio (which is the name under which The Ohio Bell Telephone Company does 
business) (the “Company”) hereby files revised maps of its Franklin and Miamisburg-West 
Carrollton exchanges, without application, pursuant to Ohio Administrative Code  §4901:1-3-
03(F).  Reduced copies of the revised maps, size 8 ½” x 11”, reflecting the proposed boundary 
changes, are also attached.  Both this letter and the reduced maps are being filed in duplicate 
pursuant to Ohio Administrative Code §4901:1-3-03(G). 
 
The revised maps reflect the incorporation of portions of AT&T Ohio’s Miamisburg-West 
Carrollton Exchange into the Franklin Exchange.  The Company provides the following 
reason for making this change: 
 
AT&T received a proposed site plan for the Indian Trace Subdivision which will consist of 
forty-two (42) single family residential units. At the present time the proposed development is 
located in the Miamisburg-West Carrollton exchange area.  This change will increase the area 
served by the Franklin exchange and decrease the area served by the Miamisburg-West 
Carrollton exchange. 
 
The affected area is 39,603’ from the Miamisburg-West Carrollton central office and 22,652’ 
from the Franklin central office.  Facilities are available to this area from the Franklin central 
office.  
 
The affected area is located east of Jamaica Road and north and east of the intersection of 
Jamaica Road and Fairview Dr.  The changes appear in the northwest corner of the Franklin 
Exchange map and the southwest corner of the Miamisburg-West Carrollton Exchange map. 
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The Company confirms that this change will not adversely affect the service being furnished 
to any existing subscriber. 
 
The revised tariff sheets for AT&T Ohio are filed pursuant to O.A.C. §4901:1-3-03(L).  These 
tariff sheets, filed in duplicate, cancel and supersede previous tariff sheets. 
 
If you have any questions about this filing, please call me at the number shown above. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
/s/ Kathleen M. Gentile-Klein 
 
 
cc:  Ken Rogiers 
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